
 

 

JUVENILE/VULNERABLE PATRON POLICY 
 

The George F. Johnson Memorial Library is committed to providing a safe and friendly 

environment for all patrons. The responsibility for the well-being of children and vulnerable 

adults using the Library rests with the parent/guardian/caregiver. Parents/guardians/caregivers, 

present or not, are responsible for their children’s/vulnerable adult’s conduct and safety in the 

library, including but not limited to damage to materials and injury to themselves and others. The 

cooperation of parents/guardians/caregivers in the supervision of their children/vulnerable adults 

helps to make the library a safe and enjoyable environment for all. 


